
Get ready for our egg-citing Easter Egg Raffle and the chance to win lots of
Easter eggs or even the grand prize, donated by Friends of School.

The raffles will take place on the last 3 Fridays before the Easter break.

We would appreciate egg donations from each class 
on the following weeks:

w/c 18th March: Class 1
w/c 25th March: Class 2

w/c 1st April: Class 3

All pupils can buy as
many tickets as they wish
for every raffle each week!

GOOD LUCK! 

50p
per ticket

50p
per ticket


